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Comments: I strongly oppose opening single track trails to e-bikes on Teton Pass, as trails well as other areas in

the Jackson hole valley. I believe this is a serious safety concern due to the speed these motorized bikes can

travel, and the lack of riding experience often involved with these bikes in heavily tourist visited areas like we

experience here. I have had many interactions with e-bikes on our local trails (illegal riding on non motorized

trails) and have been discouraged by the attitude and behavior of these riders who did not adhere to accepted

safety and riding protocol. I believe that more e-bikes will cause more accidents and injury. I don't believe

motorized e-bikes are a safe use of our single track trails and encourage more consideration before making this

decision. 


